Bald Eagle Repeater Association
Club Meeting

January 21, 2004

A meeting of the Bald Eagle Repeater Association was held on Wednesday evening, January 21, 2004 at the home of Bill, N3JIX and Tina Barnes in Montgomery.

The meeting was called to order by the President, Bill Barnes at 7:15pm.

Introductions of the members present were made.

There were 11 members present: Bill Barnes, N3JIX, Stan Boler, AB3BL, Jim Boose, KB3ETE, Keith Brown, KB3CB, Fran Burke, K3LYC, Ken Frey, WB3HOI, Ryan Gross, N3SSL, Ken Horn, KE3LM, Gary McCoy, K3GMC, Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP, Ken Swinn, N3ZCJ.

The minutes of the meeting held on November 18, 2003 were read and approved on a motion by Stan Boler, AB3BL and seconded by Ken Horn, KE3LM.
The treasurer report was presented and was approved on a motion by Jim Boose, KB3ETE and seconded by Gary McCoy, K3GMC.

The balance in the Checking Account on January 21, 2004------$1,220.39.

Repeater Updates:

Ryan Gross was asked to check prices for a new 20 amp switching  power supply for the .09 Repeater.  There is noise interference coming in on the .05 Repeater. The link was taken off temporarily until the problem is corrected.  Ryan was asked to get a price on 30-35 watt Commercial repeater. 

Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP reported that the .49  low profile repeater is  doing great! The antennae is at a height of 70 feet. The PL had to be taken off temporarily due to the extreme cold weather   was causing problems and closing the repeater.  The .49 and .09 repeaters will be linked sometime during this year. This will give better all around coverage for both repeaters, especially in the Lycoming Mall area.  Grounding rods will be installed this spring for the .49 repeater. Insurance coverage for the .49 repeater will be added June 1, 2004.
Stan Boler, AB3BL stated that an elderly man has a Henry 2K4 Amp and Collins equipment for sale.

The Timonium Hamfest is being held March 27th and 28th, 2004.
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The next scheduled meeting will be held at the home on Bill, N3JIX and Tina Barnes in Montgomery on March 17th at 7:00pm….If there are any changes the members will be notified.

The meeting was adjourned on a motion by Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP and seconded by Keith Brown, KB3CB at 8:30pm.

A 50/50 drawing was held after the regular meeting. A total of $21.00 taken in for the drawing. Bill Barnes, N3JIX was drawn the winner and donated his winnings to the club to help purchase a new power supply.  

Refreshments of sticky buns and coffee were served after the meeting.

The Club wishes to thank Bill and Tina for the use of their home to hold the club meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Ken Frey, WB3HOI

Secretary, BERA
